

From: HAUGAARD Per (CAB-VON DER LEYEN)

Sent: Monday, March 29, 2021 7:02 PM

To.

Subject: Fwd: Vax Live: Letter for the President

Per Haugaard

Begin forwarded message:

From: Date: 29

To: "HAUGAARD Per (CAB-VON DER LEYEN)"

Subject: Vax Live: Letter for the President

Dear Per,

as discussed, please find the official invitation letter for Vax Live for the President attached. Let me know if you want to discuss it over the phone and happy to also convey our production team.

I'm also sending you the link of latest op ed regarding vaccine dose sharing: https://www.forbes.com/sites/globalcitizen/2021/03/29/why-wealthy-countries-need-to-share-vaccines-immediately/?sh=38800510401c

I hope we can soon schedule the call!

Thanks!

www.GlobalCitizen.org

Global Citizen is the trading name of The Global Poverty Project UK Limited, a charitable organisation and limited company registered in England and Wales. Company Registration No. 07186340, Charity Registration No. 1137815. Registered at 8 All Saints Street, London N1 9RL